
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: 3487 CLY 

26 March 2024 

 

Dear parent,  

 

We are pleased to provide you with your child’s second report for this academic year. The report focuses on 
attendance, rewards, engagement in learning and curriculum progress. We firmly believe that attendance and 
engagement in learning are the biggest indicator for academic success. National statistics demonstrate that 
school attendance below 90% has a detrimental impact on student’s outcomes and we encourage all students 
to aim to maintain attendance above 96%.   

 

Engagement in Learning reflects the ‘big picture’ in terms of how they have continued with their learning since 
their last report in the Autumn Term. The four judgements describe the approach shown by your child to both 
their learning within the classroom and at home. It takes into consideration preparation for learning, attitude 
to work, learning values and homework. We are sure you will appreciate the modifications we have made to 
our report format since last year to increase the level of detail you receive.   

  

The Curriculum Progress Judgement reflects how your child has performed within the curriculum of each 
subject. Our subject leaders and teachers have combined learning that has taken part within the classroom 
and homework tasks and moderated a judgement that describes how each student has performed regarding 
knowledge, understanding and application of the curriculum so far.  As we progress through the year, we 
anticipate   students will deepen their knowledge and understanding of each curriculum.   

  

Our Director of KS3 Progress and Personal Tutors will be working with your child and their teachers to ensure 
that any necessary support is in place where needed. They will also be discussing their report with them 
including any specific reasons for the judgements.   
Please join us in congratulating your child and celebrating their achievements in the areas they are engaging 
well in.   

  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this report further, then please do not hesitate to contact school via the 
enquiries email enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org  
  
Yours faithfully,  

 
C Lyons  
 

Mr Lyons  
Headteacher 
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